
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  

Hello, I am a proud member of staff at Bishop Alexander. I joined 

this wonderful team in September 2015. 

Whilst working at Bishop, some of my favourite memories have 

been the daily smiles and fun we have whilst learning together.  

 
 

 

Mr Ward 

My hobbies and 

interests: 

 

• Sport 

• Singing 

• Leadership 

 

 Deputy Headtacher 

 

My favourite books: 

• The Twits 

• Charlie and the Chocolate 

Factory 

• Mr Stink 

 

 
I am delighted to 

work at Bishop 

because of our 

incredible family 

community. 

The person I find  

inspirational is David 

Beckham because he is 

a wonderful 

ambassador for Sport 

and a genuine, family 

person. 

 

If I wasn’t a Deputy 

Headtacher, I would 

love to be a Singer 

and Songwriter. 

 


